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September 12, 2017 

 

Update from Lee County Solid Waste: 

Lee County Solid waste collection routes will resume for normally scheduled 

Wednesday routes in all Lee County Franchise areas where the area is accessible to 

the collection trucks.  This includes only household garbage – not recycling and not 

hurricane debris. Household garbage should be bagged and containerized not 

exceeding 50 pounds. 

 

The Waste to Energy Facility in Buckingham is open to all customers effective 

tomorrow. 

 

Hurricane Irma debris should not be set out at this time. When the announcement is 

made that Irma debris will be picked up, visit this website for guidance: 

https://www.leegov.com/solidwaste/post-hurricane-debris-action-guidelines 

 


